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Miss Sally Loving 
5815 N. Washington Blvd. 
Arlington 
Virginia 
 
October 31, 1943 
 
Dear Miss Loving 
 
 I got your letter Friday and am I glad to hear from you again. I see that you have a 
permanent address by your stationary. 
 My mother is living now in Atlanta Georgia and she is going to move to Salina Kansas 
for awhile till my father gets order somewhere then she will either go back to Atlanta or come 
out here. She is going to leave the furniture in the rented home in Atlanta until she gets to move 
out West which may be this winter. I am planning to get leave this Christmas and visit my family 
in Salina. That is if I get it; I have been in service for a year and I am eligible for leave. I haven’t 
had any leave since I joined the navy so I ought to get it without to much trouble. My mother 
was in Washington about two weeks ago and she tried to call you but you were out at the time 
she called. Thanks for telling me about the class members. I am quite surprised hearing about 
Earl. I never new he had any leg trouble. Well with some it can’t be help. 
 
Your 42 class student, 
 
Bruce 


